Connecticut 150 catEaui Coun]

Hartford, CT 06103

January 26, 2022

Council Members:

As a follow up to our FOIA and Ethics discussion, the Governance Committee is recommending that
each Council member participate in mandatory ethics training. We have identified an online training
from the Office of State Ethics for public officials, state employees, lobbyists, state contractors,
and other interested groups.

Please complete the training before February 18, 2022. A link to the course along with instructions
is at the bottom of this email. Please send your signed Certificate of Completion to Ginne-Rae Clay.

ETHICS TRAINING

Original Ethics 101 Online Course

“Ethics 101” for public officials and state employees’ course has been updated and will serve to
familiarize you with Connecticut’s Office of State Ethics and the ethics laws to which members of
the SEC are subject.

Throughout the course you will be asked a series of ungraded knowledge check questions regarding
the course material. When you answer the questions correctly, you will advance to the next section.
At the end of the course, you must pass a final assessment with a minimum score of 80% to

demonstrate competency of the material.

This training takes approximately 30 — 40 minutes to complete, depending on the speed of each
individual learner.

You may take this course on any device: phone, laptop, tablet and pc.

Click to Begin the Course

Thank you,

Governance Committee


https://www.dir.ct.gov/ethics/Ethics_101_e-learning/story.html
https://www.dir.ct.gov/ethics/Ethics_101_June2019/presentation_html5.html
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